
CONCERTO-ARIA COMPETITION RESULTS 2019 
 

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE FOLLOWING STUDENTS 
 

Selected to perform with the Symphony Orchestra on 
THURSDAY, MARCH 14, 2019 

 
In concert order 

 

Daphne Wu, piano 
Mendelssohn: Capriccio brilliant 

Ms. Wu will also perform at Fine Arts Week Orchestra Concert 
 

Mary Hsu, violin 
Bruch:Violin Concerto No.1 in G minor, Mvt 1 

Ms. Hsu will also play at the EKKM13 on 3/13 
 

 

Selected as FEATURED PERFORMERS on a  
Music Department Fine Arts Week Honors Recital 

During Showcase Performances 
 

Eric Lee, violin: Mendelssohn Violin Concerto, Mvt 1 
Andrew Stine, alto sax: Ibert Concertino da Camera, Mvt 1 

Joseph Choi, cello: Elgar Cello Concerto, Mvt 1 
Zoe Salyapongse, soprano: Mozart “Non so piu” from Marriage of Figaro 

Amanda Roesch, alto sax: Glazunov Saxophone Concerto (cuts as performed) 
Mia Chapman, violin: Saint-Saens Introduction & Rondo Capriccioso 

Megan Andrews, horn: Goedecke Concerto 
 

Please congratulate all of our Auditioners 
Megan Andrews 
Mia Chapman 
Joseph Choi 
Michael Chiaverini 
Ethan Ewer 
Mena Garber 
Henry Gruett 

Mary Hsu  
Marcus Knoke 
Eric Lee 
Abigail Mangas 
Sam Miller  
Ben Petersen 
Amanda Roesch 

Zoe Salyapongse 
Gregory Scheer 
Andrew Stine 
Stuart Wodzro 
Daphne Wu 
Julia Zhang 
Susanna Zheng 

 
Thanks also go to our judges for the evening, Ben Jaeger (Band Teacher at Madison 

Memorial HS), Molly Petroff (Choir teacher at Waunakee HS), and Kristen Flak 
(Orchestra Teacher at Kromrey and Glacier Creek MS).  



Without question, it is wonderful to hear 
an evening filled with so many excellent 
performances by students here at MHS.  

All of the participants in this year’s 
competition are to be commended for their 
dedication and hard work—every one of 

them should be proud of his or her 
accomplishments.  The judges commented 

on the great number of excellent 
performances.  It was mentioned that most 
schools would be pleased to have merely a 

fraction of the musicians who appeared 
last night at our auditions.  Middleton 
High School and your community are 
honored to have you here.  The MHS 

Music Department extends our 
congratulations to all performers—you are 

all winners! 
 
  



 
 

 

 

 
     

 
 


